COPY. |
Lloph's Register of Shipping, ‘

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Your Ref EBMP/DY

7th March, 1938.

Dear S5ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 5th instant respecting the enquiry to be held into the
loss of the S.s. "SEYIOR", and with regard thereto I have to
inform you that instructions have today been issued to ifr.
Fleetham and Mr. Horne to frepare draft statements, as
desired.

I am, Dear 5ir,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Solicitor,
Solicitor's Deg:?ent,
Board of e
Great Gegrge Streety
Selale

Llovd' ctor
| R i
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